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DECR chairman meets with Macedonia’s ambassador
to Russia

On July 7, 2016, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, head of the Moscow Patriarchate’s department
for external church relations (DECR), met with Macedonia’s ambassador to Russia Goce Karajanov.
Present at the meeting was Olga Mazur, DECR secretariat for the far-abroad.

Metropolitan Hilarion welcomed the diplomat to the oldest Synodal department of the Russian Orthodox
Church. Mr. Karajanov, in his turn, greeted the hierarch on the occasion of the Day of the Nativity of St.
John the Prophet and Precursor of the Lord and expressed satisfaction with the opportunity to discuss a
number of matters of mutual concern.

DECR Communication Service

 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/49359/

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

